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January 27, 2025 

 

Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

Public Utilities Commission 

500 E. Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

 

RE: HP24-001, Procedural Schedule  

 

Ms. Van Gerpen, 

 

The following applicants for Party Status who filed on or before January 21, were inadvertently left off of 

Staff’s recommendation for the January 28 Commission Meeting: 

 

Staff Recommends Approval 
Kevin Heupel 
Tammy Heupel 
Jay Jira 
Cheryl Jira 
Harlan Young  

 

In addition, Carol A. Vavra and Paul M. Vavra should have been listed as recommended for approval rather 

than denial.  

 

 

 

 
_______________________________  

Logan D. Schaefbauer 

Staff Attorney  

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
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